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Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
Year 9 Theatre Trip to ‘Blood Brothers’ 
 
We have the exciting opportunity to go and see the musical ‘Blood Brothers’ on the 
afternoon of Wednesday 5th March 2025 at the New Wimbledon Theatre, London.   Year 9 
are currently studying ‘Blood Brothers’ and I hope that students will thoroughly enjoy 
seeing this on stage to develop their understanding and boost learning outcomes.  
 
The musical has fantastic reviews, please see website for additional information - 
https://www.bloodbrothersmusical.com/reviews/  
 
This trip would also benefit anyone looking to take GCSE Drama as an option as students 
will study Blood Brothers during the course.  
 
We will be leaving at 11.00am and expect to return at around 9.00pm. Parents/Carers will 
need to collect students from the Academy at this time and no student will be allowed to 
walk home alone. Students are to wear school uniform.  
 
Students will need to bring a packed lunch for the journey to the show, and either bring a 
packed tea or have some money to stop and buy dinner at the services on the return 
journey to Holbrook. If your child is entitled to free school meals and you would like to 
order a packed lunch, please contact the office to order this.  
 
The cost for this trip is £45.00 per student. Holbrook Academy will subsidise children 
eligible for the Pupil Premium Grant and the figure shown on the Gateway for your child is 
the amount that is due.  Please complete the consent and make payment of £45.00, or the 
amount shown on Gateway, by Friday 10th January. There are limited places available for 
this trip which will allocated on a first come first served basis.  

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

C Wordingham 

 
Miss C Wordingham 
Head of English 

 
 

Headteacher:  Claire Elliott  BA(Hons) PGCE 
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